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Angela Charles

From: Angela Charles
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 11:49 AM
To: Don Rome
Subject: RE: Docket No. 150117-GU:  Declassification of Document No. 02705-15

Hello Don, 
 
Per this email the Clerk’s office will declassify confidential DN 02705-15 in Docket 150117-GU and it 
will be placed in the docket file.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
From: Don Rome  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 10:51 AM 
To: Angela Charles 
Cc: Marguerite McLean; Kyesha Mapp; Elisabeth Draper; Sue Ollila 
Subject: Docket No. 150117-GU: Declassification of Document No. 02705-15 
 
Hi, Angela.  It was good talking with you this morning. 
 
On May 8, 2015, the joint petitioners in the subject docket submitted a Request for 
Confidential Classification and Motion for Protective Order seeking protection for certain 
highlighted information in Document No. 02705-15.  On July 7, 2015, the joint petitioners 
determined that they no longer required that this information be protected as confidential 
and withdrew their request (see Document No. 04234-15). 
 
Based on the petitioners’ withdrawal of their request, and pursuant to this email, please 
declassify the redacted portions of Document No. 02705-15 and place them in the general 
docket file for Docket No. 150117-GU.  Please let me know if you have any questions.  Thanks 
for your help, 
 
Don Rome, Public Utility Analyst 
Economics Division – Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida   32399-0850 
(850) 413-6495    FAX: (850) 413-6496 
drome@psc.state.fl.us 
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